CouNTY OF ERIE
MARK C. POLONCARZ

CounTy EXECUTIVE

January 24, 2025

Erie County Legislature
92 Franklin Street, 4™ Floor
Buffalo, NY 14202

Re: Re-appointment of the Director of Real Property Tax Services

Dear Honorable Members:

Pursuant to Article 4, Section 401 of the Erie County Charter, | hereby submit for your
confirmation the re-appointment Scott Bylewski, to the position of the Director of Real Property Tax
Services with a term expiration of September 30, 2031.

Should your Honorable Body require further information, | encourage you to contact my Chief of
Staff, Benjamin Swanekamp. Thank you for your consideration on this matter.

Sincerely yours,

Mark C. Poloncarz
Erie County Executive

cc: Appointee
MCP/nn

RATH BUILDING * 95 FRANKLIN STREET * BUFFALO, N.Y. * 14202 ¢ (716) 858-8500 * wwW.ERIE.GOV

COMM. 3E-5
Page 1 of 1





